
-----Original Message----- 
From: Harry L Brunsdon [mailto:bob.harry@juno.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2003 11:38 AM 
To: comments@nwppc.org 
Subject: Aluminum Plant Power 
 
 
It would seem that no one is willing to build new plants or dams with cheap 
power. Until the government completely clears the way to build, it seems we 
must go their other way. 
 
Kaiser in Tacoma just closed & sold their plant in Tacoma. 
 
It is sad to say that the other plants relying on cheap power must do the 
same. 
 
When the public is paying .085 per kwh, there is no longer cheap power 
available. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Harry Brunsdon 
l2809 Debuque Rd 
Snohomish, Wa. 


